
Certainly! Here's a simple example: 

--- 

Dear [Name], 

Thank you so much for your application to join our community project 

team. We genuinely appreciate your enthusiasm and the effort you put 

forward in expressing your desire to contribute. 

After careful consideration, we unfortunately will not be moving forward 

with your application at this time. This decision was incredibly 

difficult due to the many talented individuals who applied, and 

ultimately came down to finding the best fit for our current team needs. 

Please know that this choice is not a reflection of your capabilities or 

potential to make a positive impact. We encourage you to stay connected 

with our community through our events and volunteer opportunities, as 

there are many ways to engage and make a difference. 

We hope to have the opportunity to work together in the future, and wish 

you all the best in your endeavors. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Community/Organization Name] 


